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George Stelluto * Music Director

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Peoria Symphony Orchestra takes ALS Ice Bucket Challenge
Wednesday, August 27, 2014

The Peoria Symphony Orchestra (PSO) Music Director, George Stelluto, has accepted the challenge from
the Peoria Riverfront Museum to cool down for a good cause. The Riverfront Museum challenged the
Peoria Symphony Orchestra, the Peoria Civic Center Theater and the Peoria Park District.

Maestro Stelluto, Music Director for the PSO will be taking the Ice Bucket Challenge to bring awareness
and support the cause of ALS commonly referred to as Lou Gehrig’s disease.

The challenge will take place at the circle terrace located in downtown Peoria next to City Hall at 4:00
pm Wednesday, August 27, 2014. Representative from the Peoria Civic Center Theater will also be
present to fulfill their challenge.

The PSO has issued a challenge to the Central Illinois Youth Symphony and they have accepted.

Established in 1897 and recognized as the 14" oldest symphony orchestra in the U.S., the PSO launched a
new era with a move to Peoria’s riverfront warehouse district, bridging its status as central Illinois’
venerable orchestra with a future in the region’s most innovative business and cultural district.
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